
April 14, 1989

Mr. Harvey M. Goodman, SPPA
Adjusters International
113 Rollins Avenue, Suite One
Rockville, MD 20852

Subject: One First Union Center Fire, 1-1-88

Dear Harvey,

As you know, First Union incurred significant consequential
loss as a result of the subject incident. Your
participation in the quantification of these expenses
brought the necessary credibility to our claim.

My thanks to you and your associates for your assistance in
this matter,

Sincerely,

T. R. Bradshaw
Vice President and Risk Manager
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